
CITY OF TRUSSVILLE MINUTES 
 

JUNE 9, 2022 SPECIAL SESSION 
 

 The City Council of the City of Trussville met in special session on Thursday, June 9, 2022 at 5 
pm at Trussville City Hall, with Council President Pro Tem Lisa L. Bright presiding over the meeting and 
City Clerk Dan Weinrib serving as recording secretary.  
 
 President Pro Tem Bright called the meeting to order.  
 

The following answered present to roll call: President Pro Tem Lisa Bright 
Councilor Ben Short 

      Councilor Jaime Anderson  
Councilor Alan Taylor 

   
 Those absent:     Council President Perry H. Cook 
 
 Others present in their official capacity:  City Clerk Dan Weinrib 
       Mayor Buddy Choat 
 
 President Pro Tem Bright recognized Councilor Taylor, who introduced a proposed resolution 
requesting a new traffic light at the Hamilton Place commercial development/Winn Dixie shopping center 
intersection with Main Street (US Highway 11) He moved and Councilor Anderson seconded the motion 
for approval. UNANIMOUS. Resolution No. 2022-25  

  
President Pro Tem Bright then opened a public hearing on a proposed alcohol license for applicant 

Trussville Social LLC. Owner and new city resident Jeremy Reeves introduced himself to the city council 
and public. He answered Councilor Taylor’s questions about previous experience, history of alcohol-related 
citations and staff training, to the elected officials’ satisfaction. This will be his seventh restaurant. He 
anticipates it opening by the start of July. It’s located at 114 South Chalkville Road. Since nobody else 
spoke up, President Pro Tem Bright closed the public hearing. 

 
Councilor Short then introduced a proposed resolution granting Trussville Social permission for its 

alcohol license. He moved and Councilor Anderson seconded the motion for approval. UNANIMOUS. 
Resolution No. 2022-26 
  

With no further public business, the Council promptly adjourned at 5:10 pm, then immediately 
convened its regularly scheduled agenda workshop. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

DJW 
 

City Clerk Dan Weinrib 


